Meeting Minutes for April 16, 2022
Meeting opened 10:10AM with the pledge of Allegiance.
The minutes for March meeting were approved.
The treasurer, Tom Sipf reported that we are solvent.
There was no Zoom meeting link due to technical difficulties.
Old Business –
The event at the Space Port was cancelled due to the high winds predicted for that weekend.
Camping at Cochiti Lake is scheduled for the weekend of  May 6th and 7th. There was a drawing scheduled and the Hamfest was planned for 8am to 12 noon.  However, this event was cancelled by the state park because of the fire.

Field Day on June 25th will be at the De Baca Park.  We have reserved a cabana on the north side of the park, close to the Dog run. We have the reservation from 7am to 8pm. There will be hot dogs and hamburgers provided by the club.  Please plan to bring a side dish or dessert.  We arrive around 7am to start setting up the radios etc.  Field Day starts at 11am.
There is a proposed Hamming around NM planned for Jemes.  Since all the state parks affected by the fires are closed for at least the rest of the summer, this is on hold.
Morse Code classes ended on April 24.
Rod Ringer volunteered to manage setting up the Zoom meetings for the club meeting.
Haley volunteered to be our Social Media Coordinator.   She will be managing the facebook page.
The 50/50 raffle was held.   
Meeting closed at 11:30 am
